CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COQUITLAM
PARKS & RECREATION COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Parks & Recreation Committee was held in the
Council Chambers on Wednesday, May 29th, 1986, at 3:45 p-m.

In attendance was Alderman George Laking.

Also in attendance were Darlene Grieve, Acting Parks & Recreation
Director; Bram Hoogendoorn, Parks Superintendent; Ken Webber and
David Chan, C.J. Architects.

Item No. 1 Seniors' Dinner

Alderman Laking stated that there would be no
piping and no special seating at the dinner.

Item No. 2 Neva ILedlin Letter
Discussion ensued.

Item No. 3 Hyde Creek Expansion Feasibility Study

Ken Webber presented Option ‘A' Pplan. Concerns
expressed:

a) Cashier's control of fitness areas.
b) Large enough staff room?

c) Distance small children must travel to get
to learner pools,

d) Supervisor control area must have visibility
to all pool areas.

Item No. 4 Other Business

McLean Park: Turf discussed -~ the grass is coming
through. Bram Hoogendoorn recommended we do not
spend the $4,000 for turf as the next tournament
is not scheduled until June 20th.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.
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G.R. Laking, ??;ﬁrman i Secretary
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:th & Hecrestion Committec,
rL Coguitlam City Council,
Hall,
mchllister Avenue,
Cogquitlam, B.C. V3C 2.8

Committee [iembers;

This is not a request or a complaint. It 1s a concern.

volunteers to offer children"s programs in our city.

ve are presently organizing our summer osut-of-school
proagram, for its sixth year. Because we spend time

at the city pool and at beaches, we would like our children
to be a"ﬂwnproafeo. In the vast, we've been refused group
lessons s0 each parent has 31Fned his/her child/ren up for
swimning lessons and our group has spent their mornings
around the pool, waiting for each member to finish a lesson.

We are & registered non-profit society organized by

our request is for several group lessons ssdeiy for these
na

kids. These are children »f working varents, they are with
us ten hours a day, landay tn Fridayv, s» we can be quite
Flexible about time.

We phoned Janna Taylor a2t the beginning of April, she wouldn't
discuss it, directing us to darlene Grieve, wh> was on a
lengthy vacation. Lee made 2 suggestiosn but needed Darlene’

approval. e phoned on ilay 12 and Lee returned our call on

llzy 14 saying Darlene refused.

we contacted the appropriate supervisors in Coquitlam and
Port fiordy-and hmve made satisfactory arrangements.

Wondering how we were going to explain this to our parents
group, we contacted kiichael Wright who directed us to phone
Brian Kirk. He said Janna would phone me. Darlene Grieve
phoned me, explaining that she couldn't do it because of
budgeting, staffing, and availability of pool time. She did
not want to set a precedent because she recéives mgny requests
from preschools, daycares, and group homes.

I think you should be aware that thirty-six Port Coguitlam
families will be attending swimming lessons in another
municiprlity,

‘incerely, ,
77L,0J 7a/m 7776/“4 /d«{
Lra, Hevo-lario Ledlin,
C.c. KT Tayloe Lo s arie e
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APITA]

OSTS

$3,000,000 for project, plus architectural fee of $250,0600.

1. Elevator

2. Sprinkler & water upgrade

3. Renew existing services,
electrical, sewer, water

4. Renew existing roofing

5. New parking

Scheme B-~1

First Floor:

Wet Area

T Wet Area

Dry Area

Second Floor:
New
Renovating

Heating

10,280
1,050
240

1,290

1,712

1,810
3,165

(140)
(100)

(100)

(100)
(30)

$90,000
80,000

50,000
130,000
50,000

$1,439,000

129,000

172,000

181,000
95,000
40,000

$390,000

$2,056,000
4 ,000

$2,100,000



